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Kim Davis

From: Janet Keck Love <bjmelove@gci.net>
Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 2:56 PM
To: Planning Department
Subject: Vacate Neva St-LM 23-03

[You don't oŌen get email from bjmelove@gci.net. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
We live at 1503 Davidoff down from Neva St. which is the street proposed to be vacated. Our reservaƟon on this issue is 
the congesƟon that exists on Davidoff St. The upper porƟon of Davidoff is narrow and and dead ends. Our concern in 
vacaƟng Neva is that it leaves no public space for vehicles to maneuver. Right now the garbage truck uses the Neva Street 
access to turn around each week.. Other delivery vehicles use it this way also. Should we need emergency vehicle access 
for fire, accident or landslide, that access to maneuver could be very important. 
 
So, we would like to go on record as wanƟng to keep Neva as is. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Janet Keck Love and Robert W. Love 
1503 Davidoff 


